Website information for Bike Month May 2016

May is Bike Month here in Morgantown and all across the country. May has been recognized and celebrated as National Bike Month by the League of American Bicyclist since 1956. 

To celebrate and honor this great invention, we will be hosting a number of activities during the month. We encourage everyone in the community to join us for the  events and make sure to ride your bike this month and every month. 

May 4th, Bike to School Day
· We are looking for volunteers to lead rides in Sabraton, Woodburn, First Ward, and South Park. Please contact Brian Ricketts at ricketts34wafa@gmail.com to register your ride or join a current ride. This is a great opportunity to help promote biking to our kids, make connections and meet new friends. 

May 16th - 20th, Bike to Work Week
· Bike to work all week! Save on gas, ride with friends, enjoy the wonderful weather and get some exercise.   

May 20th, Bike to Work Day
· We will be meeting at Hazel Ruby McQuain Park to celebrate Bike to Work Day. Here are the details. 
· 8-8:30am – Meet at Hazel Ruby McQuain Park
· We will have coffee, treats and a raffle for prizes from our sponsors. 
· 8:30am – We will leave the park and ride towards Star City. 
· 5pm – We will meet back up at Hazel Ruby McQuain Park
· 5:15pm – We will head out to a local brewery to eat, drink, meet new friends and tell tall tales. 

May 22nd, Bike Rodeo
· Location: South Middle School
· Time: 1pm to 4pm
· What: Both entertaining and educational, bike rodeos teach kids bicycle handling and safety skills, while also sharing the rules of the road in a safe environment. This is a day for kids to learn how much fun the bike can be. Clinics for kids during the day that include.
· Bike Handling
· Bike Safety
· Basic Maintenance
· Please contact Brian Ricketts at ricketts34wafa@gmail.com to register for the event. 

For more information, contact Brian Ricketts at ricketts34wafa@gmail.com. 



